
 Find Internships &
Job Opportunities

Dear Employer:
A new generation of prospects are looking to enrich your company. For this reason, we 
would like to extend an invitation  for you to participate in our 2024 Job Discovery Fair.

This job fair is a tremendous opportunity to meet and interview top undergraduates, 
graduates and former alumni, which raises the likelihood of finding the perfect match 
for you and your company. 

With your participation, you will have benefits such as: access to prospects information 
beforehand, scheduled interviews in advance or after a group session, share your 
company's history, values and documentation, and meet your future employees at our 
facilities. 
 
The Polytechnic University is the leading Engineering School in Puerto Rico and the 
Caribbean. It also features the most complete and comprehensive Architecture program 
in the region, as well as a highly competitive Business Administration curriculum.  For 
more information on why recruit at the Polytechnic University of Puerto Rico, please visit 
www.pupr.edu/jobdiscoveryfair.
 
The event will take place in the PUPR Basketball Facilities on October 9, 2024, from 9:00 AM 
to 3:00 PM, ET. The registration process is now open, so make sure to sign up before 
September 20, 2024. Spaces are limited and subject to availability. It will be a plea-
sure to see you at our Job Discovery Fair 2024. 

The cost of the event is $600. You can reserve your space by visiting
www.pupr.edu/jobdiscovery. Please contact us at 787.765.5974 or at
coop@pupr.edu  if you have any questions.

Be prepared to meet the people that
will help your company to go further beyond.

Cordially,

Dr. Angie M. Escalante-Santana
Director IDEA Center


